
Minutes of the THMGC General Membership meeting  held on Wednesday May 29, 2019.

The following are the Minutes of the Temeku Hills Men’s Golf Club General Membership 
meeting 

Held at the Course on Wednesday  May 29, 2029.

The President Ron Vaught called the meeting to order at 7:45am.  The following Board 
Members were present:  Lee Wortman, Bob Wexler, Jim Dent, Bob Dubay, John Kupka, 
Ron Frederick, Lou Lanni, Dennis Kitchel and Richard McAlpine  and 44 members.  John 
Hamby was absent.

The minutes of the General Membership Meeting  held on 20th of February were 
approved. (Frederick/Kupka)

The Treasurers report was presented  by B. Wexler who advised that the current balance 
is $11,473.13 of which $335.00 is the hole in one fund.

The Scrip report was presented by R. Frederick who advised the outstanding scrip total 
was $10854.50.  Frederick also advised that the 2016 orange scrip will expire at years 
end. 

The Tournament Chairman B. Dubay advised that the Senior, Super Senior & Classic will 
be held on June 19th 2019.

The Membership Chairman J. Hamby was not present and no report was given.

The Handicap Chairman J Kupka advised members not to post their rounds after the 
tournament today as he would attend to the matter as this is one of our four major 
tournaments.

The Rules Chairman L Wortman advised that due to the condition of the bunkers on 14, 
17, and 18 would be played as ground under repair.

The Website Manager R. Vaught stated that the web site is working well.

Special Event Coordinator advised that the annual Christmas Brunch will be held on 
December 7, 2019.

Travel Teams

TVGL- L Lanni advised that the team standing is fourth in the league. 

SDCS – R. Frederick advised that the team record is 9 wins and 6 losses.

There being no New business or Old business the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 AM.   
(Kitchell/Radnich)


